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Announcement, 26.10.2021 

 

Update on the submission of the offers in the context of the Share Capital Increase 

 

Attica Bank informs its investors that the deadline for submitting the binding offers in the context 

of its Share Capital Increase procedure expired yesterday, 25th October 2021. The Bank received 

offers from all potential investors who had submitted non-binding offers and in cooperation with 

its advisors will proceed with their evaluation.  

Attica Bank will inform its investors concerning the progress of the relevant process. 
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